
I have been so grateful to have Huey Feagin as my point of contact at Herff 
Jones!  I can always count on him to respond quickly, by phone or email, to my 
questions or requests.  With all of my duties associated with our 
Commencement ceremonies, that gives me tremendous peace of mind!   
 
Huey is a very conscientious professional, always ensuring that he has our 
institution’s information up to date on Herff Jones’ website for our students’ 
regalia orders.  On more than one occasion, Huey has had to “rescue” me by 
ensuring that the graduates of our new majors had the appropriate regalia for 
Commencement.   
 
I greatly appreciate all of Huey’s support! 
 
 
Molly 
 

 
 


